MfS 2017 04 6b
Quaker Stewardship Committee
Leeds Area Meeting has sent this minute of its meeting held on Saturday 18 March, in response to the Quaker Stewardship Committee report.
2017/21      Quaker Stewardship Committee report for Meeting for Sufferings

The Quaker Stewardship Committee (QSC) has asked Area Meetings to respond to three questions to be considered at Meeting for Sufferings on 1st April:

· Question 1: What more can QSC and AMs do to ensure that Trustees and Treasurers receive the support they need?

· Question 2: Would making wider central use of the information provided in Trustees’ Annual Reports and Accounts be a worthwhile expenditure of BYM’s resources?

· Question 3: How can QSC best prompt a wider conversation to ensure that BYM’s governance structures are sustainable in the long term?

We feel that question 2 is the key to everything. If we had access to more information we may be in a position to consider question 1 which might lead to an answer to question 3. There was a feeling that the reports should be available widely so that problems can be identified and addressed. Continuing training should be available to help trustees who may be struggling, and to highlight areas which need help. 

These annual reports express what is important in our outward witness. Could wider use of information from these reports help Britain Yearly Meeting’s work to reflect local activities and concerns?

We ask the clerks to forward this minute to Meeting for Sufferings.
Pat Gerwat

Co-clerk, Leeds Area Quaker Meeting

